
 

Page 1 of 2 

 



 

 Page 2 of 2 

 

The District is also being honoured for its leadership and innovation in reducing greenhouse 

gas emissions. We received one of only eight awards in the province from Fortis BC and were 

recognized for our energy saving efforts in helping BC to meet its climate action goals. 

Manager Matt Foley, and District Energy Specialists Alexis Takahashi and Josh Munro 

accepted the award on stage at a special event. Increasing District awareness of climate 

change and decreasing our environmental impact is a goal in the strategic plan.  
 

Moscrop’s “Bike to Work” Staff Team Rules 

Moscrop staff logged the most kilometres of any Metro Vancouver school team during  

“Bike to Work Week.” The 804 kilometres they cycled instead of driving prevented an 

estimated 174 kilograms of greenhouse gasses from entering the atmosphere.  
 

Burnaby North Wins BCIT Competition  

Burnaby North business students earned both first and second place at the “Triple Bottom Line 

High Schools Business Case Competition” at BCIT. Put on annually in collaboration with the 

District, it’s designed to enable students to hone their business and sustainability leadership 

skills. This year five high schools participated – North, South, Central, Mountain, and Moscrop – 

each with two teams. Students are mentored by BCIT Business students, and then apply their 

skills and knowledge to prepare for the final case championship.  
 

Kindness in Burnaby Schools  

Many of our schools do activities and projects that focus on kindness. A group of Seaforth 

students surprised shoppers at Lougheed Mall with flowers and handwritten notes on World 

Kindness Day. Marlborough students and their teachers created a video. Let’s watch… (video)  
 

Blessing Ceremony at Alpha 

Alpha Secondary held a Blessing Ceremony for its newly completed Coast Salish Storyboard, 


